
Notice to Suppliers 
Annual Inventory

The King Edward VII Memorial Hospital 
Warehouse and Pharmacy will be closed 

for annual inventory on Thursday 30 
and Friday 31 March 2023. 

There will be no deliveries on the above 
dates unless prearranged with the 

Purchasing Department. 
Thank you for your attention. 


